
20 September 2023 – The Department of Forestry, Fisheries, and the 
Environment (DFFE) has published the Draft policy on the 
Conservation and Sustainable Use of Elephant, Lion, Leopard, and 
Rhinoceros and has asked the public to comment. 

Closing date for comments: Thursday, 19 October 2023 

Comments can be emailed to Dr Tsepang Makholela 
at policyposition@dffe.gov.za 

For any enquiries, contact Dr Makholela on 071 608 4556. 

Click here to download the draft policy position 
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